
 

      Mail on Friday 
Redhill Primary Academy and Nursery  

    Email us at:  parentcontact@redhillprimary.co.uk 

8th November 2024 

Harvest Festival Assembly 

Before half term, we had our harvest assembly. Thank you so much for all your kind donations; we were  

overwhelmed.  We had visitors from the Telford Lions who talked to us about their work in the community 

and how they will support us in distributing the produce to local charities: YMCA, Maninplace and STAY. 

Please find below a write up from the Ironbridge and Severn Gorge Lions’ newsletter. 

Individual and Sibling School Photographs 

The school photographer will visit us on Wednesday 20th November to take the children’s individual and 

sibling school photos. On this day, please can you ensure that your child is in full school  

uniform, including jumpers and cardigans. If your child has PE on this day, please can they bring their PE 

kit to school in a bag. 

Children in Need  -  Friday 15th November 

On Friday 15th November, we are fundraising for Children in Need. 

We are holding a non-uniform day for the children at school and nursery.  They can come wearing  

something with yellow spots or dress up as a superhero if they wish, or other non-uniform clothes if not.  

Please do not go and buy anything specially.  We are asking parents to make a £1 donation to our  

Children in Need fundraising efforts via ParentPay.  Thank you. 
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Year 4 

The Year 4 children have been thinking about British Values.  We have attached some of their work below. 

 








